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Ref: HYa/ BFr/ EGo 
 
September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
Alton Towers Rewards Trip September 29th, 2023, Final Arrangements 
 
We hope that your child is excited for the rewards trip. In order to get the most out of the day, we will leave 
school at 8.00am and depart from Alton Towers at 4.00pm, returning to school at around 6.00pm.   

Please arrange for your child to be at school between 7:30 am and 7:45am to reduce congestion and ensure a 
prompt 8am departure. Pupils in years 8 and 9 should make their way to the Gym for registration and pupils in 
years 10 and 11 should go to the Hall.  

At the end of the school day, you will need to arrange for your child to be collected from school at 6.00pm. Please 
use the car park at the side of school so the coaches can park at the front of school.   

You may want to send your child with a packed lunch (if they are entitled to free school meals please e-mail 
office@thesnaithschool.org.uk and indicate that you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your child).  
Pupils may choose to buy food from the many food outlets, but please note that many of the outlets are cashless. 
 
Pupils do not need to attend the trip in school uniform, and it is essential to bring something warm e.g. 
jumper/fleece and a waterproof jacket. If the weather is warm and dry, then these can be left on the coaches.  
Sensible footwear is also recommended as pupils will potentially be walking around and standing for a number of 
hours.  If your child uses an inhaler this must be taken with them and kept on their person. If they require any other 
medication, this should be handed to Mr Franklin prior to travel. 
 
Please do not give your child any medication they have not taken before, for example travel sickness pills. If your 
child suffers from travel sickness, please e-mail office@thesnaithschool.org.uk.  
 
If you have not yet provided consent for you child to attend, please contact school to give your permission.  
                        
Above all we hope your child has a fantastic day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr B Franklin 
Trip Leader 
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